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Join us, this Sunday, October 9, 2016 

 

Enjoy the spirit of the God's Creation at our annual service held in the woods of Belvedere. 

 

Hot apple cider, coffee, tea, and snacks will be served! 

 

Dress warm! 

 

Parking will be at the top of the hill as usual, then walk 

along the driveway to the south (past the Main House) 

to the entrance to the south property near the pond - or 

just follow the joyful music, laughter, and 

conversation. 

 

In case of rain, service will be held as normal in the 

Training Center building. 

 

Be prepared for low temperatures, the woods will be 

quite cool in the early morning, so dress warmly! 

 

Click below to watch a time lapse video of our service from 2014- from start to finish. 

 

Come join us and make it even better this year! 

 

 
 

 


